
 
 

                     B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N # 8      May 14, 2015 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 

After many days of meeting with the Company over the past several months, and even with the 
assistance of conciliators, the tactics of the Company have made it impossible for us to bargain 
with them. They spoke during the last week of meetings with us about re-integration but their 
vision of re-integration was a mirrored collective agreement with a guaranteed number of non-
unionized multi-function contractors who would continue even after full re-integration. The 
rest of the terms of re-integration have not even been fully discussed because we cannot get 
past the issue of the contractors. We believe our best option at this point is to apply to the CIRB 
for common-employer/sale of business for a resolution.  

Bargaining is suspended at this point.  

We will continue to update you as more information becomes available.  

Thank you for your continued solidarity and support.  

 

 

 
Solidarity Works! 
 
Alain Portelance 
Maureen Dawson 
Benoit Dubois 

Dave Hicks 
Brent MacMillan 
Armand Maltais 

José Vincent 
Drew Wickens

                     
 

Your Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team 
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